
 Office of Head of Service Health & Wellbeing  

Community Healthcare East, St. Broc’s Business Campus 
Vergemount Hall, Clonskeagh, D06 KP26 

 

Cúram Sláinte Pobail Thoir, Campas Gnó N. Broc, Halla Chnocán an Imill,  
Cluain Sceach,  Baile Átha Cliath 6, D06 KP26         

 

Phone/ Fón: (01) 2680300 

 

 
28/07/2022 
 
 
Deputy John Brady T.D. 
Dail Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
 
PQ 40650/22 
 
“To ask the Minister for Health if his Department has plans to reopen the Civil Registration 
Office at Bray, Co Wicklow; and if so, if he will provide a timeframe for same; and if he will 
make a statement on the matter.” – John Brady 
 
 
Dear Deputy Brady, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 
of the above Parliamentary Question (PQ 40650/22), which you submitted to the Minister for 
Health for response.  
 
The Civil Registration Office in Bray was permanently relocated to Glenside Road, Co. Wicklow. 
This office is open to the public and there is no plan to reopen the Bray office at this time. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
____________________________ 

Aisling Heffernan 

Head of Service, Health & Wellbeing 
 


